
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

ESC NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sunday, October 21, 2018 

Born Identity: Mark 10:13-16 (MSG) 
 

Hallelujah Celebration & Teen Mixer Candy Donations - We will host the Hallelujah Celebration 
and the Hallelujah Teen Mixer on October 26 from 6 - 8 p.m. at the Main Campus. You can drop 
off bags of candy TODAY in the candy bins under the canopies at each campus for easy, drive-
thru access for an hour after each service. No cookies, popcorn, or nuts of any kind. 
 

2018 Fall Revival - 2018 Fall Revival continues October 24 at noon and 7 p.m. at the Main 
Campus. Come ready to hear what God’s Word has to say around this year’s revival theme,  
I Am Because We Are. Be encouraged through the dynamic preaching and teaching of our  
very own, Pastor Jeffrey A. Johnson, Sr. and Pastor Jeffrey Johnson II. We look forward to 
worshipping with you! Please note Bible Study is on hiatus this week and will resume  
October 30 - November 1. 
 

The C.R.E.W. - Join The C.R.E.W. Ministry for What’s Love Got To Do With It?: A Conversation 
about Love, Sex, and Relationships on October 27 at the Main Campus from 1 – 3 p.m. Pastor 
Jay and Janelle Johnson will lead a panel discussion with Greg Stowers, Tanae Howard, Reuben 
Jones and Dr. Kim McElroy-Jones, Teresa Bradley, and Youtubers Gabe and Babe on how to 
navigate friendships and healthy relationships whether you’re single, divorced, or married. For 
more information, email thecrew@easternstarchurch.org. 
 

New Member’s Orientation - The next New Member’s Orientation will be held on October 27 at 
the Fishers Campus from 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. Registration is required and must be completed 
by October 24 to participate. Registration is available on our website by clicking the ABOUT US 
tab, then MEMBERSHIP. For more information, call (317) 591-5050 ext. 256. 
 

Baby Dedication - Baby Dedication will be held on October 28 at all three campuses. 
Registration is required and must be completed by October 24. At least one parent must be a 
member to participate. Register online by visiting our website and clicking on the FOR 
MEMBERS tab.  
 

ESC is Going PINK – October 28 - In observance of Breast Cancer Awareness Month, we are 
asking everyone to wear PINK on October 28 as we show our support for our members, families, 
friends, and loved ones who have been affected by or have survived breast cancer. 
 

Marriage Ministry - Join the Marriage Ministry for a Friday Night Live event on November 2 at 
the Fishers Campus starting at 6:30 p.m. for a movie night and discussion on A Question of 
Faith. To register, visit our website and click on the CALENDAR tab. For more information, 
contact jwoodard@easternstarchurch.org or call (317) 591-5050 ext. 115. 
 

Youth Basketball/Cheerleading Registrations - CALLING ALL BOYS AND GIRLS ages 5-18!  
Youth Basketball and Cheerleading registration will take place on November 3, 10, and 17 from 
9 a.m. - 12 p.m. at the Main Campus Gymnasium. Youth basketball registration is $52 per child 
and cheerleading registration is $95 per child. Registration is also available on our website by 
clicking the MINISTRIES tab, then SPORTS & RECREATION. For more information,  
call (317) 591-5050 ext. 159. 
 

OCTOBER Prayers and Bereavement – LaDana Alexander, Shirley Ann Allen, Christy Anderson-Johnson, 
Michael Bracket, Sheldon Fletcher, Monica Gaither, Onyette Hamiter, Cheryn Holmes, Angelia House, 
Celistine McCrackin, LaTawnya Vaughns, and Ruby Watford; the family of Nellie Daniels, Kenneth Lacy, 
Rufus & Doris Payton, Milton & Wilma Young, and Shaunda Vance 
 
 

To see more News and Announcements, click the RESOURCES tab, then NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  
at easternstarchurch.org. Download the Fall Issue of EXALT on our website or the ESC App today!  

 


